

Proxy Vote Cycling BC Extraordinary General Meeting December 18, 2023

I certify that I am a Cycling BC member in good standing and that the holder of this proxy is entitled to vote on my behalf at the Cycling BC Extraordinary General Meeting on December 18, 2023.

Name of Member providing proxy:	
Membership Number:	
If you don't know your member number, pleas	e provide your postal code and phone number.
Postal Code: Phone:	
Name of Member authorized to vote on my behalf:	
Membership Number:	_
Signature:	Date:

Notice of Proxy: Cycling BC must receive notice of proxy vote no later than December 11, 2023, at 7:00 pm. <u>Please email admin@cyclingbc.net</u> with your name, member number or postal code/phone number, and name of proxy voter.

Submitting your Proxy: In order for your proxy to vote on your behalf, this document must be received by Cycling BC no later than December 16, 2023, at 7pm. Email the document to admin@cyclingbc.net